
pbm.04.28.2015 

  

 

 

TOWN OF SKANEATELES PLANNING BOARD 

ADDENDUM TO MEETING MINUTES  

April 28, 2015 

  

 

Mark J. Tucker, Chairman  

Elizabeth Estes 

Donald Kasper  

Joseph Southern  

Scott Winkelman  

Scott Molnar, Legal Counsel  

John Camp,   P.E. (C&S Engineers) 

Howard Brodsky, Town Planner  

Karen Barkdull, Clerk/Secretary 

 

This is an addendum to the transcribed April 28, 2015 minutes transcribed by John Drury. 

 

Decision 

Due to the high submission of Planning Board applications the Board determined that an 

additional meeting in May was warranted.  

 

WHEREFORE, a motion was made by Chairman Tucker and seconded by Member 

Southern to schedule an additional Planning Board meeting on Tuesday, May 12, 2015 

beginning at 7:30 pm.. The Board having been polled resulted in the unanimous 

affirmation of said motion.  

 

Decision 

Due to the high submission of Planning Board applications the Board determined that an 

additional meeting in June was warranted.  

 

WHEREFORE, a motion was made by Chairman Tucker and seconded by Member 

Southern to schedule an additional Planning Board meeting on Tuesday, June 23, 2015 

beginning at 7:30 pm.. The Board having been polled resulted in the unanimous 

affirmation of said motion.  

 

 

As there was no further business, a motion was made by Member Winkelman and 

seconded by Member Estes to adjourn the meeting.  The Board was in unanimous 

affirmance of said motion and the meeting was adjourned at 9:30 pm. 

 

     Respectfully Submitted,  

        

 

                                   Karen Barkdull, Secretary/Clerk   

   


